
 

 

June 24, 2013 

 

 

 

PHILIPPINE STOCK EXCHANGE 

3
rd
 Floor Philippine Stock Exchange Plaza 

Ayala Triangle, Ayala Avenue 

Makati City 

 

Attention: Ms. Janet A. Encarnacion 

  Head, Disclosures Department 

 

 

Subject:  Starmalls, Inc.: Corporate Disclosure 

 

 

Gentlemen: 

 

We are furnishing you a copy of the SEC 17-C filed today with the Securities and Exchange 

Commission. 

 

We hope you find everything in order.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

Truly Yours, 

 

 

Jo L. Ilijay 

Officer-In-Charge 

 

 

 

3/L Starmall Las Piñas, CV Starr Avenue, Pamplona, Las Piñas City 1746 

UGF Worldwide Corporate Center, Shaw Boulevard, Mandaluyong City 1552 

Tel. No. (+632) 571 5948 / (+632) 871 4001 | Fax No. (+632) 872 4697 

Website: www.starmallsinc.com.ph  










